
 

 

Provider Notice 

Date:   May 13, 2024 

 

 To:   Community Care Plan Medicaid Providers 

 

RE:   Exciting Announcement: New Partnership with Curatus!  

  
 

 

Community Care Plan recognizes the frustration caused by inaccurate provider data in health 

plan directories.  That’s why we are thrilled to announce a new partnership with Curatus – 

introducing ProviderLenz, an innovative tool crafted to elevate your provider validation 

process!   

 

With ProviderLenz, ensuring the accuracy of your practice information has never been easier.  

Picture this: a seamless, one-click validation process that empowers you to review and rectify 

any discrepancies effortlessly.  Get ready to experience this with ProviderLenz!    

 

What to Expect: 

 

As part of this exciting initiative, expect to receive an e-mail invitation within the next 14 days.  

The validation process is designed to be effortless, with no login requirements and a simple 

review process.  Just click the link in the e-mail and follow the prompts to either validate or 

correct the information on file.  That’s it!  Our systems will update automatically upon 

completion.   

 

Your participation in this simple validation process contributes significantly to maintaining an 

accurate provider database, directly impacting the quality of healthcare for our members.  We 

thank you in advance for your ongoing support, collaboration, and participation. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please reach out to our Provider Operations Hotline at 1 (855) 819-

9506 or email us CCP.PROVIDER@ccpcares.org. 

 


